
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE of AVAILABILITY of ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATIONS 

 

Under a new law, chief appraisers of county appraisal districts and appraisal review boards may 

communicate electronically through email or other methods with property owners or their designated 

representatives. Electronic communication for the purposes of delivering notices, applications and other 

documents is authorized only if the Chief Appraiser and property owner or designated representative 

agrees under that law to communication in an electronic format. At this time, the Galveston Central 

Appraisal District has opted not to use electronic communication for the purpose of receiving or 

delivering any notice, application, or other documents required or permitted by that section of the 

Property Tax Code.  

 

This is official notification that the Galveston Central Appraisal District shall rely on all methods of 

delivery authorized by the Property Tax Code for any notice, application, rendition, or any other 

document except for delivery by electronic format. 

 

GCAD may reevaluate this option in the future, if necessary. For any questions, please contact the Chief 

Appraiser, Tommy Watson, at 409-935-1980 or toll free 866-277-4725. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   


